We invite you to Walk our Labyrinth ...,

St John Fisher Primary School Tumbi Umbi, 9am Tuesday 10« September 2019

As a part of our Walking the Way
experience this year, we would like to
invite you to come along and walk the
labyrinth here at St. John Fisher School.
Our session together will explain what a
labyrinth is and how this ancient practice
of circular movement can be used as a
tool for wellbeing and Christian
meditation.

9.00 Meet for coffee in our SJF
Community Room (next to uniform shop)
9.30 Hear about the ancient tradition of
the Labyrinth

10.00 Experience the Labyrinth

10.30 Yummy Morning tea

R.S.V.P
honor.mcgill@dbb.catholic.edu.au or
jo.spek@dbb.catholic.edu.au




